
Mr. Stan Sobczyk 
Nez Perce Tribe 
P.O. Box 365 
Lapwai, Idaho 83540-0365 

Dear Mr. Sobczyk: 

Department of Energy 
Richland Operations Office 

P.O. Box 550 
Richland, Washington 99352 

JUL 3 1 1995 

SUBMITTAL OF PLUME FOCUS AREA INFORMATION TO WORKING GROUP 

LO 17H'" 
019218-L\ 

Attached for your review is the Predecisional Draft of the "Landfill 
Stabilization Focus Area, 96 Needs," and the "Comparison of Richland 
Technology Needs Between STCG and OU Summaries". A follow up meeting to 
discuss the above mentioned documents will be held on Tuesday, 
August 15, 1995. 

Also, please note that the Landfill Stabilization Focus Area Team will be 
visiting the Hanford Site to discuss technology needs and matches for 
landfills, tentatively scheduled for August 28, 1995, to August 30, 1995. 

If you have any questions please contact Ms. Donna Wanek on (509) 376-7044, or 
Mr. James Hanson on (509) 372-4503. 

PRD:JFY 

Attachment 

cc w/o attach: 
D. Powaukee, NPT 

Sincerely, 

(,Cu-02->- ~~:£:: 
Richard A. Holten, Director 
Plateau Remediation Division 


